
 

 

 

 September 6, 2016 

 

Dear SEASCS Supporter,  

Last week I wrote to you about the exciting changes happening at our school.   

Over the past few weeks, several families have donated to the Annual Fund. These ‘gifts’ have been put 

towards the changes you may have noticed around our school. Some notable projects include the 

resurfacing of the stairs, new art tables and backdrops for events. 

Since August, gifts received totaled nearly $10,000.  We are encouraging every family to prayerfully 

consider giving to the Annual Fund this year.  Our goal is to match the gifts donated to date by December 

31, 2016.  Each individual gift magnifies the power of your sacrifice and will bear even greater fruit.   

Attached you will find information to sign up to give through Faith Direct.  This is an easy way to give 

monthly or give a one-time gift. If you would like to gift our school via cash or check, we have attached an 

envelope for you. 

Also attached is a list of some of the corporations that ‘match’ contributions. Your employer may also 

participate in a matching gift program. Please inquire through your HR Department to explore this 

possibility. 

We work each day to fulfill our promise to your family by offering you a school that embodies the mission 

of “Living, Loving and Learning in Christ and the Church.” It is indeed a great time to be a part of St. 

Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School.   

 

 

In Christ,  

 

Ignacio Aguilera 
Principal 


